Inspector Justin Archer
British Transport Police
Birmingham New Street
PO Box 5585

B2 4QB

0121 654 2792

01/12/2009

Sharon Smith

Principal Licensing Officer

Planning and Environment Services
The Council House

Burcot Lane

Bromsgrove

Worcs

B60 1AA

Re: Local Authorities ( Alcohol Consumption in Designated Places)
Regs 2007

Dear Ms Smith

| write with reference to your letter of 16 November 2009 to Chief
Superintendent Davies, British Transport Police regarding the above.

| can confirm that British Transport Police would support this application for
the Order at Aston Fields, Bromsgrove and do not seek to extend or reduce
the proposed area.

| can also confirm that British Transport Police would support enforcement
activity to ensure compliance. Although it is not a '24 hour’ station we are able
to ensure police action via our tasking process if it was suggested that the
Order was being contravened.

Should you have any further queries please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Justin Archer

Police Inspector
Justin.archer@btp.pnn.police.uk
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